January 6, 2021

Section 301 Exclusion Extensions

Dear Valued Customer,

Due to the ongoing COVID pandemic, the United States Trade Representative (USTR)
has granted extensions to duty exclusions on certain commodities relating to COVID
through March 31, 2021. The full list of duty exempt commodities can be found here.

Should you have any questions regarding this update, please contact your Customs
Brokerage representative.

. https://ustr.gov/sites/default/files/enforcement/301Investigations/
Smcerely yours, COVID_Extensions_December_2020.pdf
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